
  

 

• Benesh Studio Parking: When parking in the ample lot 

behind Benesh, enter the driveway on 5th nearest Cass 

Street and exit the driveway nearest the Benesh 

Building.  Please escort your child to the 2nd floor 

studios. There is an overflow parking lot on the south 

side of J&R Transmission. Turn into the alley behind the 

shop and park in the lot between J&R and Verizon.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• There are two lobby spaces at Benesh: Studio Lobby 

A&B; and Studio Lobby C&D which is located within 

the suite. See above map. 

 

• As in the past, we appreciate your contribution of hand 

soap, sanitizer, band-aids, ice packs, and tissues.  

Thank you for sending your donations! 

 

• Students should have proper attire and follow the dress 

code. Please make sure hair is securely off the face in a 

bun. See the website if you have any questions. When 

students are out of the classroom, students are required 

to wear street clothing over their dance attire. 

 

• Time to check out the Marquee Series for your family 

entertainment. Support the Arts in Monroe! 

 

September News 
 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Student News 

We are proud of all our students who participated in 

ballet summer intensives! 

We were pleased that many RRDA students enjoyed a 

full summer of dance classes at the RRCA, including 

the guest faculty workshop with Denise Gillman.  

Congratulations to the RRDA students who will be 

participating in the 2018 Nutcracker Ballet. The cast 

list will be posted on Saturday, September 1st. The 

weekly rehearsal schedules will be posted every 

Monday as well as on the RRB website.  

Thanks to Isabella Ingels who organized several photo 

shoots this summer and to Gail Choate-Pettit who 

took such beautiful photos of our lovely dancers. 

Photos can be found on our Facebook page and 

Instagram! 
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